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Date:  4/13/2017 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Requires that in professional corporation that is organized to allow physicians, physician assistants and 
nurse practitioners to jointly render professional health care services, physicians, physician assistants or 
nurse practitioners must hold majority of voting shares and be majority of directors of professional 
corporation. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Medical Board, Board of Nursing, Secretary of State 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


